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Consider recommendations regarding New State Rate for the In-Home Supportive Services Public Authority as follows:

a) Approve the new State rate of $10.88 for the In-Home Supportive Services Public Authority; and

b) Direct the Department of Social Services to submit the new rate request to the Department of Health Services, State of
California.
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